
 BROKEN HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A dynamic community encouraging life-long learning, integrity and success for all 

Mica Street 
    BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 

Telephone: (08) 8087 3522 
www.brokenhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Email: brokenhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                               

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News at Central 
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Welcome back to another AWESOME week here at Broken Hill Public 

where we continue to inspire, show integrity and inclusion for all. 
 

Presentation Day 

Last Friday was our annual Presentation Day held in our school hall. 

Due to Covid19 restrictions, it was a slightly different event this year 

and we certainly missed having family and guests attending. Awards 

were presented to children for achievement, effort, cultural 

awareness, sporting achievements and commitment to learning. 

2020 has been an awesome year for Broken Hill Public. We will 

continue to focus on Attendance, Bumping It Up with a focus in Literacy and Numeracy 

and Collaborating together.  
 

Remember; it’s as simple as A. B. C.  
 

We are looking forward to an awesome 2021. 
 

The Presentation Day video is now on the school's YouTube channel.  

Here's the link: 

 

https://youtu.be/CMT16wzK9OU 

 

Alternatively, simply search 'Broken Hill Public School' in YouTube. 
 

Central Citizen 

As we approach the end of the year it will be time to recognise many of our students with 

the Central Citizenship Badge. Due to Covid19 and Home Learning earlier in the year, this 

award will be presented by the Principal to students who this year have attained 140 

Micas, have shown exemplary behaviour and attendance and also reached the Green 

level of Rainbow Reading. Central Citizenship badges will be presented at a special 

assembly on Friday, 11th December. A congratulatory letter will be sent home to 

parents/caregivers. Students who achieve Central Citizenship will be invited to attend a 

special event on the 11th December. Again, due to restrictions, families and guests are not 

permitted to attend. 
 

Gold Awards Reward 

This Thursday, 10th December, children who have received a Gold Award this year will be 

treated to a special reward. This will be held in the school at various times throughout the 

day. 
 

Years 6 Farewell Dinner 

Friday night we will farewell our Year 6s at their dinner. Thank you to Mr Perkins, Mr 

Shipway, Mrs Podnar, Year 5 and staff for their organising. We wish our Year 6 all the very 

best as they head off on the next chapter of their learning. 
 

Planning for 2021 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2021 with regards to student numbers and 

class structures. In order for us to have an accurate picture for next year, we are asking for 

families to please notify the school if you are planning on not being with us in 2021. Your 

assistance with this is greatly appreciated. 

From the Principal 
 

 

https://youtu.be/CMT16wzK9OU


 

 

 

It’s Hotting Up 

As the weather is starting to warm up it is time to remind families about water bottles. On 

the really hot days it may pay to have a frozen water bottle that will melt throughout the 

day and provide nice cool water. Please ensure it is wrapped in a towel or in a separate 

bag to avoid condensation wetting everything in your child’s school bag. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

rAINBOW READING 
Congratulations to the following students who have completed their Reading Level on  

2nd December, 2020. 

 

 

NOTES SENT HOME 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

Rainbow Reading 
 
Reports are currently being printed for all students and therefore the cut off for Rainbow 
Reading and our Welfare levels (Bronze, Silver, Gold and Central Citizen) for the reports is 
Monday the 7th of December. Students can still however return their Rainbow Reading 
cards until Wednesday the 16th of December and will receive their reward from Sarah.  

 
 

RED  

ORANGE  

YELLOW  

GREEN Matthew S, Keziah H. 

BLUE  

INDIGO  

VIOLET Katie L, Amiel R, Payton D. 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Gold Award letter Selected students 

Central Citizen letter Selected students 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible 

Yours in Education 

 

Mr Michael Fisher 

Principal  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow what a year we've had! 
 

My first full year of running the canteen has been amazing. Thank you to all the families 
who have ordered lunches or sent money in for the kids to buy a snack. I look forward to 
seeing you all again next year. 
 

A big thank you to the handful of volunteers that have helped throughout the year. 
Makayla, Alison, Kate, Linda and Rebecca your help was greatly appreciated. If anyone 
is wanting to help next year please let me know. 
 

Friday is our last day for ordering lunches and we will be having $5.00 chicken burgers. 
The canteen will be open on Monday and Wednesday of the last week for recess and 
lunch snacks only. 
 

I hope everyone has a happy and safe Christmas and New Year and look forward to 
seeing everyone again in February. 
 

Jodi Stokes 
Canteen Coordinator  
 

 
 

 

Cribtin News 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preschool Party Day 



 

 

 

 

 
   
 

 

 

 

PRESENTATION DAY 
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